
                               

 

                                                                                 

                                                                                                     

 18th January 2019   

  

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

 
Squashbox Theatre 

The children had enjoyable time with the Squashbox Theatre today, lots of fun and laughter. 

The older children enjoyed taking part in the workshops. Thank you to FOSS for arranging 

this. 

 
Rainbow Day 

Thank you for your kind donations we have raised the sum of £87.20. 

 

 
Internet Safety 

You may have seen recent reports on social media regarding risks associated with children 

talking to strangers when playing Fortnite. Fortnite is 12+ rated game and therefore it is 

advised that children of primary age should not have access to it. However, if you do allow your 

child to play Fortnite, it is important that you understand the risks that they face and have 

the information needed to help your child stay safe Go to 

 https://tinyurl.com/fortniteadvice to read the Fortnite: all you need to know guide. 

 

 

 
Bingo Night 

Eyes down! Wednesday 30th January sees the return of our popular Bingo Night. We will 

issue more details next week concerning times. At present we are asking for any unwanted 

Christmas presents or left over treats for donations as prizes please. Please drop off 

donations to Mrs Holroyd in the school office. Thank you for the donations already received. 

 

 
Maths Evening 

Earlier this week your child would have brought home a separate letter with the full details  

of the above. Please check your child’s bag if you are not already aware of the forthcoming 

event. 

 

 

 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftinyurl.com%2Ffortniteadvice&data=02%7C01%7Cjill.holroyd%40shortlanesend.org.uk%7Ce54b102f86ae42cd58de08d67c600eba%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C636833149348519931&sdata=lnd54C5786pp2NDVazmupTqVBi6dVQywvo0JoHuNoSs%3D&reserved=0


 

 
Football 

On Monday there is a home match against St. Just, kick off at 3.30pm all supporters 

welcome. Thank you for your support. 

 

Vision Screening 

Children in YR will have their vision checked on Tuesday 5th February unless you have 

returned the opt out form sent home last term. Please return if you do not give permission 

for your child to be tested. 

Spring Term  Storytime Dates                                                                                                                                                    

Please come in and join us to share a book.  

This term our Storytime sessions will be on a THURSDAY at 2:50pm.  

                                                                               

Thursday 24th January = Class 2 

Thursday 31st January = Class 3                                                                 

Thursday 7th February = Class 4 

Thursday 14th February= Class 5 

 Half Term 

Thursday 28th February = Class 1 

Thursday 7th March is World Book Day 

Thursday 14th March  = Class 2 

Thursday  21st March= Class 3 

Thursday 28th  March = Class 

SPRING TERM 2019 

Monday 18th -22nd February                    Half Term 

Thursday 4th April                                    Last Day of Term 

Tuesday 23rd April                               First Day of Summer Term 


